
8th Grade Trip to Six Flags 2025 
 
 For the 8th Grade Class Trip, we are offering a trip to Six Flags Over Georgia! 
 
This trip will correspond with Six Flag’s “Math and Science Day” on May 9, 2025.  Charter 
buses will be scheduled to leave Saraland Middle School at 2:00 a.m.  Adhering to legal 
regulaJons, the charter buses must make two designated stops en route to Six Flags.   
Furthermore, during our Jme at the park, the drivers will observe a mandatory rest period of 
eight hours at a nearby hotel. To ensure opJmal uJlizaJon of our Jme at Six Flags, we have 
strategically scheduled our arrival for 8 am, preceding the park's operaJonal hours from 9 am 
to 4 pm. This early arrival affords us the privilege of being among the first to enter the park, 
enhancing our overall experience and allowing the bus drivers their eight hours of rest. Lunch 
will be included and provided by the park.  At 4 p.m., we will leave the park and return to the 
school.  We will stop en route to obtain breakfast on the way up to Atlanta and dinner on our 
return trip. Your student must carry funds for this expense.  Arrival back at school will be 
approximately 8:30 p.m.  I will send out a Remind when we are 30 minutes from the school. 
 
If your child is going, please sign up for the Remind as follows: 
Text the message @mcdtrip8th to the number 81010. 
 
The cost of this trip is $150 per student.  This covers bus, park admission and lunch. No 
chaperones are needed, as 8th-grade faculty members will be going on this trip. The park is 
NOT open to the public on this day.  Full payment is due by Friday, April 4th, to Mrs. McDaniel.  
Make all checks payable to SMS.  Please return the boZom of this form and the field trip 
permission form with your payment. 
 
 
 

 
Yes…Sign me up for this trip! 

 
8th Grade Student’s Name (Print, please) 
 
 ___________________________________________ 
 
1st Period/Homeroom Teacher: _________________________________ 


